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112 Soldiers and Airmen sent to Arizona by former Gov. Walker to support President
Trump's fictional "border crisis" will be coming home.

      

  

MADISON – Governor  Tony Evers issued Executive Order #13 Monday relating to withdrawing
the  Wisconsin National Guard from assisting at the southwest border.

Approximately  112 Wisconsin National Guard Soldiers and Airmen are currently serving  in
Arizona, where they have been deployed to assist with border  security.

“Keeping all of our borders safe and  crime-free, and protecting immigrants who seek asylum at
our borders,  many of whom are women and children, is the responsibility of the U.S.  Customs
and Border Patrol,” Gov. Evers said. “There is simply not ample  evidence to support the
president’s contention that there exists a  national security crisis at our southwestern border.
Therefore, there is  no justification for the ongoing presence of Wisconsin National Guard 
personnel at the border. I cannot support keeping our brave service men  and women away
from their families without a clear need or purpose that  would actively benefit the people of
Wisconsin or our nation.”

A copy of Executive Order #13 is available here .
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http://links.govdelivery.com/track?type=click&amp;enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTkwMjI1LjIyNjQ2MzEmbWVzc2FnZWlkPU1EQi1QUkQtQlVMLTIwMTkwMjI1LjIyNjQ2MzEmZGF0YWJhc2VpZD0xMDAxJnNlcmlhbD0xNzM3MzIyNSZlbWFpbGlkPWVkaXRvckBuZXdpcHJvZ3Jlc3NpdmUuY29tJnVzZXJpZD1lZGl0b3JAbmV3aXByb2dyZXNzaXZlLmNvbSZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9Jm12aWQ9JmV4dHJhPSYmJg==&amp;&amp;&amp;100&amp;&amp;&amp;https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/WIGOV/2019/02/25/file_attachments/1161960/EO%20013%20-%20Relating%20to%20Withdrawing%20the%20Wisconsin%20National%20Guard.pdf

